From: Allison MacEwen

To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: Gas station in Borden

Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:15:20 AM
----- Original Message-----

From: Allison MacEwen
Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 7:26 AM
Subject: FW: Gas station in Borden

From: Jessica Campbell [mailto:jessicasleafs74(@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 8:06 PM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@jirac.pe.ca>
Subject: Gas station in Borden

Hi there I am writing to you in concern about the application to put a fourth gas station in Borden, I believe the three
in the area are sufficient to the needs of the area . We are in a time where we all think about the footprint we are
making for future generations, I feel putting more tanks in the ground during a time when people are being
encouraged to explore alternative options to gasoline would be silly and unnecessary as well as put local businesses
at risk of losing business.

Thank you for taking the time to read my opposition Jessica Campbell
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